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naval and aerospace museums around the world, this is a unique look at the ships
of sea, air, and space that have carried the name Enterprise -- a name with a
heritage spanning more than 800 years. For the first time, it's all here in one
concise volume: o A detailed, 130-page narrative history of the ships and their
heroic crews. o More than 80 illustrations, including official photographs and
ship profile drawings. o An appendix listing more than 190 vessels named
Enterprise. o Extensive notes and a bibliography listing more than 110 sources for
further reference. This isn't just a book of facts and figures, but a stirring
tale of adventure, discovery, and courage, often told in the words of those who
were there. This revised 2nd edition updates the stories of the naval vessels
through the deactivation of the aircraft carrier USS Enterprise (CVN-65) and the
latest adventures of the starships Enterprise. Come and relive the epic voyages!
A Sense-of-Wonderful Century Gary Westfahl 2013-07-30 This book gathers together
many of the illuminating essays on science fiction and fantasy film penned by a
major critic in the SF field. The pieces are roughly organized in the
chronological order of when the movies and television programs being discussed
first appeared, with essays providing more general overviews clustered near the
beginning and end of the volume, to provide the overall aura of a historical
survey. Although this book does not pretend to provide a comprehensive history of
science fiction and fantasy films, it does intermingle analyses of films and TV
programs with some discussions of related plays, novels, stories, and comic books,
particularly in the essays on This Island Earth and 2001: A Space Odyssey and its
sequels. Inciteful, entertaining, and full of intelligent and witty observations
about science fiction and its sometimes curious relationship with the visual
media, these essays will both delight and entertain critics, fans, and viewers
alike.
Star Trek
Mr. Scott's Guide to the Enterprise Shane Johnson 1987 A floor plan of the U.S.S.
Enterprise encompasses a chronology of the events in the recent Star Trek movies
and looks at the new "Enterprise" built to replace the destroyed old ship
Is Star Trek Utopia? Sebastian Stoppe 2022-07-20 Star Trek has transcended science
fiction through its use of elements that have crucial roles in classical utopian
tradition. New technologies change a civilization, a miniature society unfolds on
a spaceship, and an android teaches humanity. Star Trek has been answering many
questions about our own world for 50+ years, and since the days of Captain Kirk,
the franchise has become one of the world's best-known cultural phenomena. This
book documents what the Star Trek franchise has in common with classic utopias.
Chapters analyze how technology changes society and how the Federation embodies
utopian ideals. Also explored are the political relations among alien species that
reflect past and present conflicts in our real world and how the Borg resembles an
anti-utopian society.
Star Trek: U.S.S. Enterprise Haynes Manual Ben Robinson 2010-11-02 This longawaited new "Star Trek" technical manual--nearly two years in the making-presented in the world-renowned Haynes Manual format details the intricacies of
the "Enterprise."
Encyclopedia of Television Shows, 1925 through 2010, 2d ed. Vincent Terrace
2014-01-10 This fully updated and expanded edition covers over 10,200 programs,
making it the most comprehensive documentation of television programs ever
published. In addition to covering the standard network and cable entertainment
genres, the book also covers programs generally not covered elsewhere in print (or
even online), including Internet series, aired and unaired pilot films, erotic
series, gay and lesbian series, risqué cartoons and experimental programs from
1925 through 1945.
Star Trek: The Book of Lists Chip Carter 2017-11-07 Spanning the epic science
fiction franchise’s fifty-one-year history, a breathtaking collection of the most
compelling Star Trek facts and trivia, including events from both on and offscreen, available in 100 concise lists. Since Gene Roddenberry’s original series
first aired in 1966, Star Trek has become a pop culture phenomenon, and one of the
largest global properties of all time. Entertaining and fun, Star Trek: The Book
of Lists catalogs the most compelling facts about the original series and its
spin-offs, as well as its thirteen films, gathered together and broken down into
one hundred lists, including: Historical Figure Cameos Crew Crossovers Memorable
Deaths Intergalactic Threats, Enemies, and Villains Compiling a galaxy's worth of
information in one handy digest, Star Trek: The Book of Lists is a fascinating
historical record of the Star Trek universe for both hardcore fans and causal
viewers.
Star Trek Alan Dean Foster 2009-05-06 Few films have been so keenly awaited or the
subject of so much internet debate as the twelfth Star Trek movie -- the first
since 2002 -- which is scheduled to be released in May 2009. Directed by J.J.
Abrams, creator of cutting-edge cult television shows Lostand Alias, the film is
expected to launch the Star Trekfranchise into a new stellar era. Going back to
the very beginnings of the classic Star Trek, the film tells how James T. Kirk,
the half-Vulcan Spock, Dr McCoy, engineer Montgomery Scott and crew members
Chekov, Sulu and Uhura first came together as rookie Starfleet recruits, and how
they embraced the destiny that would later send them out across the galaxy
accompanied by the immortal words: 'These are the voyages of the Starship
Enterprise…' A largely brand new cast including Chris Pine as Kirk, Zachary Quinto
(Heroes) as Spock, Simon Pegg as Scotty, Karl Urban as McCoy alongside Eric Bana,
Winona Ryder and Leonard Nimoy will bring Star Trekto a whole new audience, while
at the same time Alan Dean Foster's novelization will enthrall both existing fans
and a new generation of readers.
Dreams of Other Worlds Chris Impey 2013-09-08 Describes the unmanned space
missions that have opened new windows on distant worlds.
Ships of the Line Doug Drexler 2014-12-02 In celebration of one of science
fiction's most beloved franchises, an updated edition of the acclaimed Ships of
the Line hardcover collection. They dared to risk it all in a skiff of reeds or
leather, on a ship of wood or steel, knowing the only thing between them and
certain death was their ship. To explore, to seek out what lay beyond the close
and comfortable, every explorer had to embrace danger. And as they did so, what
arose was a mystical bond, a passion for the ships that carried them. From the
very first time humans dared to warp the fabric of space, escaping from the ashes
of the third World War, they also created ships. These vessels have become the
icons of mankind's desire to rise above the everyday, to seek out and make the
unknown known. And these ships that travel the stellar seas have stirred the same
passions as the ones that floated in the oceans. While every captain has wished
that their starship could be outfitted in the same manner as the sailing ship

The Enterprise Ncc 1701 and the Model Maker N. Datin McDonald 2015-11-17 The Star
Trek Enterprise Model NCC 1701 began its journey in 1964 in my father's model
shop, most of us had our first sighting of it in 1966 when it flew across out TV
screen. No other cinematic vessel is nearly as famous and is still the most
recognized and successful "starship" in history. It was donated by Paramount
Studios to the National Air and Space Museum in Washington DC, where it will once
again be on display for all its fans to view, in the summer of 2016. From Gene
Roddenberry's imagination to Matt Jefferies ability to draw what was in Gene's
head, to the Howard Anderson Co. for special effects, to my father's ability to
read, decipher and construct from those blueline plans to what we see today, my
father had a wonderfully specialized talent and this is his story to tell.
Megayear Future History David H Wegert AssDipx3 2018-09-01 This book covers three
time periods (Post Mayan Event, 2012 AD): years 1,000–10,000 in chapters 1 to 9
cover psychic development, singularities, scientology, time travel, explorations
in space and time, and communications; years 10,000 to 100,000 in chapters 10 to
19 cover technology developments, explorations, communications, psychic powers,
singularities, teleportation, fields of science (astronomy, biology, chemistry,
geology, and physics); and years 100,000 to 1,000,000 in chapters 20 to 30 covers
singularities, levels of consciousness, technology, exploration, space colonies,
higher planes of existence, and a channeled overview.
St Ct #1 War Dragons L A Graf 2012-09-11 There's a bar called "The Captain's
Table," where those who have commanded mighty vessels of every shape and era can
meet, relax, and share a friendly drink or two with others of their calling.
Sometimes a brawl may break out but it's all in the family, more or less. Just
remember, the first round of drinks is always paid for with a story...even beyond
the final frontier. Captain James T. Kirk must join forces with Captain Hikaru
Sulu, new commander of the U.S.S. Excelsior,to resolve a simmering political
situation in a distant star system. For more than twenty years, the ancient enmity
between Nykkus and Anjiri has resisted the best efforts of Federation diplomats.
Now Kirk and Sulu have one last chance to end the bloodshed -- before it erupts
into a full-scale interstellar war!
Heritage Auctions Illustration Art Auction Catalog #7005, Dallas, TX Jim Steele
2009
The SF Book of Days Don Sakers 2004-01-16 A Different Kind of Datebook: Drawn from
the pages of classic sf literature. here is a science fiction/fantasy event for
every day of the year...and for quite a few days that AREN'T part of the year.
Spaceships at the Final Frontier Rick Jackson 2000-09 Build extraordinary Star
Trek RM spacecraft models with this comprehensive project book, then learn how to
light, mask, paint, detail, decal, and display your model. This is the only how-to
book for Star Trek RM modelers.
On Board the U.S.S. Enterprise Denise Okuda 2013 Presents an account of the U.S.S.
Enterprise history, discussing her voyages, propulsion, and tactical abilities.
Visual Character Development in Film and Television Michael Hanly 2019-08-26 This
book takes a unique look at visual character development in motion pictures and
television by using famous works of art combined with modern works of film and
television to demonstrate how to weave a visual tale. In a single shot or scene,
what should we reveal about a character? What should we conceal? How can we show a
character’s progression over time? In Visual Character Development in Film and
Television, authors Michael Hanly and Elisabeth Rowney explain how to create
compelling visual characters for the screen by analyzing fine art aesthetics and
combining them with modern cinematic techniques. Full-color chapters cover
character-driven approaches to costume design and makeup application, production
design, cinematography and lighting, plot development, editing considerations, and
more. By exploring how surroundings, habits, lifestyles – even the color of a
sweater – can tell us more about a character on the screen than what can be said
in dialogue alone, this book will prove a valuable resource for anyone wanting to
take their filmmaking to the next level.
The Captain's Oath Christopher L. Bennett 2019-05-28 An all-new Star Trek
adventure set during The Original Series era and featuring James T. Kirk! The saga
of James T. Kirk’s historic command of the U.S.S. Enterprise is known throughout
the galaxy. But one part of the legend has barely been touched upon until now: the
story of Kirk’s first starship command and the remarkable achievements by which
Starfleet’s youngest captain earned the right to succeed Christopher Pike as the
commander of the famous Enterprise. From his early battles with the Klingons to
the rescue of endangered civilizations, Kirk grapples with difficult questions: Is
he a warrior or a peacemaker? Should he obey regulations or trust his instincts?
This thrilling novel illustrates the events and choices that would shape James T.
Kirk into one of the most renowned captains in Starfleet history.
Star Trek Shipyards Star Trek Starships: 2151-2293 The Encyclopedia of Starfleet
Ships Plus Collectible Ben Robinson 2018-09-25 A chronological history of the
Starfleet starships from Star Trek television shows and films, specially packaged
with a die-cast collectible USS Enterprise! 250 years worth of Starfleet ships are
profiled! Including Zefram Cochrane's ship The Phoenix, which made the first
faster-than-light journey in human history, through Captain Kirk's famous
Enterprise up to the Enterprise-B: the ship where Kirk was lost. Plus all of the
Starfleet ships from the STAR TREK: DISCOVERY TV series! Specially packaged with a
die-cast collectible model of the iconic USS Enterprise from the original 1966
television series. This in-depth reference book includes a technical overview and
operational history for each ship and is illustrated with CG artwork, including
original VFX models made for the TV show. Includes THE ENTERPRISE NX-01, THE
U.S.S. DISCOVERY & THE U.S.S. ENTERPRISE NCC-1701 STAR TREK SHIPYARDS is a series
of lavishly illustrated books that provide in-universe profiles of STAR TREK
ships. Each ship is profiled with technical information, its operational history
and much more.
Dark Mirror Diane Duane 2012-12-11 One hundred years ago, four crewmembers of the
"U.S.S EnterpriseTM crossed the dimensional barrier and found a mirror image of
their own universe, populated by nightmare duplicates of their shipmates. Barely
able to escape with their lives, they returned, thankful that the accident which
had brought them there could not be duplicated, or so they thought. But now the
scientists of that empire have found a doorway into our universe. Their plan is to
destroy from within, to replace a Federation Starships with one of their own.
Their victims are the crew of the "U.S.S. Enterprise NCC-1701-D, who now find
themselves engaged in combat against the most savage enemies they have ever
encountered, themselves.
These Are The Voyages Arnold van Beverhoudt 2013-10-05 Compiled from documents in
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Data, Counselor Troi, Doctor Crusher, and the rest of the U.S.S. Enterprise
NCC-1701-D crew are reimagined as cats with lovingly detailed and eyebrow-raising
scenes from throughout the award-winning series, perfect for Star Trek fans across
the Galaxy. TM & © 2018 CBS Studios Inc. STAR TREK and related marks and logos are
trademarks of CBS Studios Inc. All Rights Reserved.
Star Trek: The U.S.S. Enterprise NCC-1701 Illustrated Handbook Plus Collectible
Ben Robinson 2019-10-15 Captain James T. Kirk's Original Starship Enterprise!
Includes a die-cast model of the movie version of the U.S.S. Enterprise. This
FIRST full color volume ever published has everything you want to know about this
iconic starship. Featuring details from both TV series and the first six movies.
Includes a die-cast metal collectible model of the iconic U.S.S. Enterprise
NCC-1701-A from the original Star Trek movies. This volume, featuring the U.S.S.
Enterprise NCC-1701 and the U.S.S. Enterprise NCC-1701-A, is a detailed,
illustrative account of the TV starship from the original 1966-1969 series, and
the movie starship from STAR TREK: THE MOTION PICTURE (1979), STAR TREK II: THE
WRATH OF KHAN (1982), STAR TREK III: THE SEARCH FOR SPOCK (1984), STAR TREK IV:
THE VOYAGE HOME (1986), STAR TREK V: THE FINAL FRONTIER (1989), and STAR TREK VI:
THE UNDISCOVERED COUNTRY (1991). Plus, Captain Pike's Enterprise from the hit TV
series STAR TREK: DISCOVERY. With isometric illustrations of all the key
locations, annotated plan views, detailed technical information, Starfleet
equipment, and uniforms and insignia, the chapters follow the starships through
time and provide an extraordinary reference guide to these iconic Federation
vessels.
Star Trek Movie Tie-In Alan Dean Foster 2009-05-12 Kirk and Spock, graduates from
Star Fleet Academy with contrasting personalities, must work together with their
crew to defeat an alien captain intent on destroying all intelligent life in the
galaxy.
Star Trek Crosswords John M. Samson 2003-07-01 From the name of Captain James T.
Kirk's brother* (3 letters) to the name of the latest Star Trek feature film's
villain** (7 letters) this crossword puzzle book covers every corner of the
intergalactic phenomenon that has captivated fans for more than thirty years. With
fifty puzzles to conquer, Star Trek Crosswords will engage, delight and entertain
both casual viewer and diehard Trekker alike. * Sam ** Shinzon
ENTERTAINMENT WEEKLY The Ultimate Guide to Star Trek The Editors of Entertainment
Weekly 2016-07-08 Space: The Final Frontier. Since the original series began in
1966, Star Trek has captured the imaginations of Americans and stimulated our
curiosity about worlds and galaxies beyond our own. The show expertly took on many
hot button issues of its day and addressed them with science fiction metaphors.
This approach hooked fans in with its utopian vision of united humanity exploring
the stars. Today, new Trekkies are being initiated into the Star Trek fandom with
the release of new movies. You may think you are already the ultimate Star Trek
fan, but have you ever wondered how the Vulcan greeting came to be? Or who did
(and didn't) get along behind the scenes of the USS Enterprise? Enter The Ultimate
Guide to Star Trek, your personal guide to the shows, cast, crew and worlds that
they explored. The Ultimate Guide to Star Trekchronologically explores the
productions and fandom of Star Trek. We begin with the three-year run of the
original series with stars William Shatner as Captain Kirk and Leonard Nimoy as
Spock. Next we lead into the six major motion pictures of the 20th century and
second generation of television series. Finally, we survey the current Star Trek
major motion picture franchise with stars like Chris Pine and director J.J.
Abrams. This 50th anniversary collector's edition includes new photos from the
upcoming Star Trek Beyond movie and opens with an introduction by the film's
cowriter and Scotty 2.0, Simon Pegg.
Search for Spock Robb Pearlman 2017-11-07 “The pages are colorful, vibrant, and
joyful… Search for Spock was a lot of fun. If you have kids, you’ll enjoy working
together to try and find Mr. Spock, and if you’re an adult, it’s fun to find all
of the references to various Star Trek episodes.”—Trek Core Explore the settings
of the ever-popular Star Trek show and movie franchises in hopes of finding the
evasive Mr. Spock in this hugely entertaining version of Where’s Waldo? for
Trekkies! Travel through space and time to find Dr. Spock among over 100 other
characters, aliens, villains, and crew members in this hidden intergalactic
adventure! Search all floors, planetary settings, and plots explored by the brave
Enterprise fleet members for a certain evasive-yet-adored Vulcan in the
entertaining and endearing Search for Spock. The colorful artwork mirrors the
famously popular Where’s Waldo? activity book series’ charm and simplicity—a
challenging and fun time for all fans of all ages!
Star Trek Shipyards Star Trek Starships: 2294 to the Future 2nd Edition Ben
Robinson 2021-08-24 Starships from Picard and Discovery beam into this eagerly
awaited UPDATED 2nd edition. In fact, there are 70 pages of all-new, never-seen
images and information! The future of Star Trek is now… your hands, as Hero
Collector presents the latest chapter in the ever-evolving chronological history
of the franchise’s Starfleet starships, spanning from the 24th Century to the far
future. Fans of Star Trek – celebrating its 55th anniversary – can us this
reference book to take deep dives into the U.S.S. Enterprise NCC-1701-D, U.S.S.
Voyager, U.S.S. Defiant, and time-traveling ships from the distant future, as well
as the La Sirena and Book’s scout ship. All the featured ships are illustrated
with CG artwork, including VFX models produced for the shows.
Warped Mike McMahan 2015-10-13 The official parody guide to the unaired eighth
season of Star Trek: The Next Generation, based on the popular @TNG_S8 Twitter
account from creator Mike McMahan! In the basement of the Star Trek archives,
behind shelves of U.S.S. Enterprise NCC-1701-D models, bags of wigs, and bins of
plastic phasers, sits a dusty cardboard box. Inside is a pile of VHS tapes that
contain never-before-seen episodes and behind-the-scenes footage for something
truly amazing. The world thinks there are only seven seasons of Star Trek: The
Next Generation, but there’s one more. A secret season. Actually, not really. But
that didn’t stop Mike McMahan, creator of the parody Twitter account @TNG_S8, from
making a guide full of: REAL* TNG SEASON 8 FACTS AND STORIES! REAL* TNG SEASON 8
DIALOGUE AND IMAGES! (* Again, not really, of course. This is humor. Sorry.) So
impress your friends and bewilder your enemies with your newfound knowledge of
these very lost Star Trek episodes! Engage! ™, ®, & © 2015 CBS Studios, Inc. STAR
TREK and related marks and logos are trademarks of CBS Studios, Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
Star Trek: Year Five #25 Jackson Lanzing 2021-10-06 The five-year mission may be
over, but now it’s time for the next adventure to begin. Join the crew of the
Enterprise for the end of an old chapter and the beginning of a new. This special,
oversized epilogue from the entire Year Five writing team bridges the gap between
the end of the five-year mission and the beginning of Star Trek: The Motion
Picture.
Star Trek Visions of Law and Justice Robert H. Chaires 2003 Star Trek Visions of
Law and Justice collects fourteen articles connecting popular media with academic
inquiry, illustrating the connections between the future world of Star Trek and
current issues in international law, law and justice, and the American legal
system. It makes an ideal text to teach students interdisciplinary academic
concepts using a familiar, popular media phenomenon.

H.M.S. Beagle—without weapons—that proved untenable. From the start, Starfleet
realized that each vessel, due to the limited range of the early warp engines,
must be able to stand alone against any attack. Thus arose the idea, taken from
the days of wooden sailing ships, that every Starfleet vessel must stand as a ship
of the line. Through the actions of their captains and crews, countless starships
have taken on that role. Here we remember some of those ships and their heroic
crews. In celebration of one of science fiction's most beloved franchises, this
updated edition of the acclaimed Ships of the Line hardcover collection now
includes dozens of additional images brought together for the first time in book
format—spectacular renderings featured in the highly successful Star Trek: Ships
of the Line calendar series. With text by Star Trek's own Michael Okuda, the story
of each of these valiant starships now comes to life. ™, ®, & © 2014 CBS Studios,
Inc. STAR TREK and related marks are trademarks of CBS Studios, Inc. All Rights
Reserved.
Star Trek Shipyards Star Trek Starships: 2151-2293 The Encyclopedia of Starfleet
Ships Ben Robinson 2018-09-25 For the first time ever, a chronological history of
the Starfleet starships from Star Trek television shows and films! Profiles more
than 250 years worth of Starfleet ships! Including Zefram Cochrane's ship The
Phoenix, which made the first faster-than-light journey in human history, through
Captain Kirk's famous Enterprise up to the Enterprise-B: the ship where Kirk was
lost. Plus all of the Starfleet ships from the STAR TREK: DISCOVERY TV series!
This in-depth reference book includes a technical overview and operational history
for each ship and is illustrated with CG artwork, including original VFX models
made for the TV show. Includes THE ENTERPRISE NX-01, THE U.S.S. DISCOVERY & THE
U.S.S. ENTERPRISE NCC-1701 STAR TREK SHIPYARDS is a series of lavishly illustrated
books that provide in-universe profiles of STAR TREK ships. Each ship is profiled
with technical information, its operational history and much more.
Typeset in the Future Dave Addey 2018-12-11 A designer’s deep dive into seven
science fiction films, filled with “gloriously esoteric nerdery [and] observations
as witty as they are keen” (Wired). In Typeset in the Future, blogger and designer
Dave Addey invites sci-fi movie fans on a journey through seven genre-defining
classics, discovering how they create compelling visions of the future through
typography and design. The book delves deep into 2001: A Space Odyssey, Star Trek:
The Motion Picture, Alien, Blade Runner, Total Recall, WALL·E, and Moon, studying
the design tricks and inspirations that make each film transcend mere celluloid
and become a believable reality. These studies are illustrated by film stills,
concept art, type specimens, and ephemera, plus original interviews with Mike
Okuda (Star Trek), Paul Verhoeven (Total Recall), and Ralph Eggleston and Craig
Foster (Pixar). Typeset in the Future is an obsessively geeky study of how classic
sci-fi movies draw us in to their imagined worlds.
Star Trek: Year Five #12 Jackson Lanzing 2020-07-01 At last—the moment you’ve been
waiting for since the first page of issue #1! With a villain revealed, a stranded
crew, and a ship on a collision course with total destruction, Captain James T.
Kirk will have to face the biggest challenge of his life on his own! Written by
showrunners Jackson Lanzing & Collin Kelly (Green Arrow, Nightwing, Gotham City
Garage) this is a perfect jumping-on point before the second year of the series
begins.
Star Trek, the Next Generation Rick Sternbach 1996 A fan's collection of
"Enterprise" blueprints reveals every deck, corridor, and corner of the ship that
explored the vast reaches of space
Focus On: 100 Most Popular 1990s Science Fiction Films Wikipedia contributors
Star Trek The Next Generation: The U.S.S. Enterprise NCC-1701-D Illustrated
Handbook Ben Robinson 2019-07-09 For the first time ever! The definitive
illustrated guide of Captain Picard's Enterprise-D from Star Trek: The Next
Generation! The Galaxy-class U.S.S. Enterprise NCC-1701-D, presented in more
detail than ever before. This deluxe hardcover of Captain Picard's Enterprise
features the ship's operational history, illustrations of all the key locations
including the bridge, main engineering and sickbay, equipment and auxiliary
vehicles, plus explanations of the science and technology. With isometric
illustrations and technical information from official sources, this book provides
an extraordinary reference guide. STAR TREK ILLUSTRATED HANDBOOKS is a series of
books that provide in-depth profiles of the STAR TREK universe, covering a wide
range of topics from individual starships to races such as the Klingons. Each
full-color, heavily illustrated reference work is packed with isometric
illustrations, artwork, photographs and CG renders, and features detailed
technical information from official sources.
The Next Generation Companion Larry Nemecek 2012-09-25 First published in 1992 and
last revised in 1995, this is a fitting record of a show that changed the rules by
which television was made. The first adventure drama series ever to run to seven
seasons and more than 170 episodes, Star Trek: The Next Generation broke audience
records wherever it was shown and remains the most widely viewed and consistently
popular of all the Star Trek series. This new edition of the series companion has
been brought bang up to date to include not only all seven years of the TV series
but also all four films which have featured the Next Generation crew. In addition
to Generations (1994), we now have full details of First Contact (1997),
Insurrection (1998) and the very latest incarnation, Nemesis (2002). A positive
feast of information, the Companion includes complete plot summaries and credits
for each invidiual episode and film. There are fascinating behind-the-scenes
glimpses into how each one was made, and in-depth analysis really brings The Next
Generation universe to life. Illustrated throughout with more than 150 black and
white photographs, this is a truly invaluable reference guide.
Star Trek: The Next Generation: Q&A Keith R. A. DeCandido 2007-09-25 After facing
the Borg menace, the crew of the U.S.S. Enterprise is looking forward to a little
exploration when the enigmatic Q informs them that the universe is at stake if
they don’t unravel the mystery of a strange planet in this Star Trek: The Next
Generation novel. Nearly two decades ago, Jean-Luc Picard took command of the
U.S.S. Enterprise NCC-1701-D, knowing it was an honor without equal. On her first
mission, the Enterprise was sent to Farpoint Station for a simple, straightforward
investigation. Perfect for a crew that had never served together. Then there was
Q; an omnipotent lifeform that seemed bent on placing obstacle after obstacle in
the ship’s—and in particular in Picard’s—way. And it hadn’t ended with that first
mission. When he was least expected, Q would appear. Pushing, prodding, testing.
At times needling captain and crew with seemingly silly, pointless, and maddening
trifles. Then it would turn all too serious, and the survival of Picard's crew was
in Q’s hands. Why was it today that Picard was remembering the day he took command
of the Enterprise-D? Now he commanded a new ship, the Enterprise-E, with a
different crew. But Picard couldn’t shake the feeling that something all too
familiar was going on. All too awful. All too Q.
Star Trek: The Next Generation Cats Jenny Parks 2018-03-27 "If you're a fan of
both cats and Star Trek, I can't recommend Star Trek Cats enough. It's one you'll
page through time and again." –GeekDad The cats are back in their continuing
mission: to boldly go where no one has gone before. This companion to the
bestselling Star Trek Cats brings the many adventures of Star Trek: The Next
Generation to life in a faithfully feline homage to the hit series. From
encounters with the Borg to adventures on the holodeck, Captain Picard, Commander

star-trek-xi-uss-enterprise-ncc-1701-free-papercraft-download

2/2

Downloaded from www.papercraftsquare.com on October 7, 2022 by guest

